March 4, 2021

Via Email: scott@mcmillanlaw.us

Scott A. McMillan

The McMillan Law Firm
4670 Nebo Drive, Suite 200
La Mesa, CA 91941-5230

Re: Public Records Act Request — General Election, November 3, 2020
Dear Mr. McMillan:

This will follow-up the County of Madera’s (the “County’s”) response to your Public
Records Act request, dated February 18, 2021.

The County has located responsive records. The total page count for the records is 297
pages. The County charges $1.00 for the first page and $0.20 per page thereafter for
its reasonable copy costs. Please remit your payment of $60.20 within 10 days,
payable to the “County of Madera” and send it to my attention at the law firm of Lozano
Smith, 7404 N. Spalding Avenue, Fresno, California 93720. Once we receive your
payment, we will promptly send you the records.

Thank you for your courtesy. Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
_Sincerely,

T

rS/staI M. Pizano
Deputy County Counsel

CMP/sra
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